
From: Daniel Cashion [mailto:cashion00@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, August 24, 2007 05:02 AM 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Subject: oppose sunrise powerlink 
 
 
Please oppose the Sunrise powerlink.  In short, I do not see the need for the transmission lines.  I their 
powerlink proposal as an attempt by SDG&E to maximize their profits and ignore more sensible 
alternatives for our energy needs. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Dan Cashion 
  
7959 Caminito Dia #1 
San Diego, CA 92122 
 


